29th anniversary greetings and thanks
2023-06-06

Our company celebrated its 29th anniversary on June 6th.
This is all thanks to the strong support and warm encouragement of everyone. Thank you from the bottom of
my heart.

Next year we will celebrate our 30th anniversary. All of our employees have renewed their determination to
meet your expectations even further.

We sincerely ask for your continued patronage and support in the future.



